Marian King-Bell - Fwd: Re: 19464 Helen

From:

Renee Baker

To: Date: Marian King-Bell

5/10/2018 9:29 AM Subject: Fwd: Re: 19464 Helen

Below is the e-mail communication stream which identifies the resolution to Mr. Bellant's comments to the Board of Water Commissioners at the April 18th meeting.

If there is anything further that is needed, please contact me.

Thank you.

Renee Y. Baker

Executive Assistant to Gary A. Brown Director Detroit Water & Sewerage Department (313)965-9792

>>> Russ Bellant <russbellant@gmail.com> 5/8/2018 11:08 AM >>>

Thank you all for helping move this forward. I will notify the contractor, secure the permit and eliminate another dangerous eyesore, all with an eye to safety for the neighborhood.

Russ Bellant

On Tue, May 8, 2018 at 5:30 AM, David Bell < Bell D@detroitmi.gov > wrote:

Please move this forward.

Regards,

David Bell, Director



2 Woodward Ave., Suite 401 Detroit, Michigan 48226 1313.224.3252 office 1313.224.1467 fax

belld@detroitmi.gov

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

>>> Renee Baker 5/7/2018 4:39 PM >>> Dave:

Gary Brown has asked that I contact you relative to the demolition of 19464 Helen Street. It is his understanding that the property has been diminished through the years where there is little left with the exception of the foundation. Based on this information, he is requesting that BSEED waive the permit fee for the use of the hydrant for the remaining structure.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you.

Renee Y. Baker

Executive Assistant to
Gary A. Brown
Director
Detroit Water & Sewerage Department
(313)965-9792